AFTER LOOKING AT OTHER SPACES, IT'S BEEN GREAT TO HAVE A SPACE TO WORK IN THAT FEELS SAFE AND WHERE OTHERS ARE TAKING THE SAME PRECAUTIONS.

- Lauri Dunn

Utilizing feedback from our members, observations since reopening, and continuing to follow health and safety guidelines, we want to update you on a few changes that will take place beginning September 15.



Access hours, for now, will be Mon-Fri 9AM - 8PM, Sat-Sun 12- 8PM.



Reserve blocks of time at Art Gym in increments of 30 minutes to better fit your schedule.



Public tours will begin, one person at a time, with required masks and following social distancing protocols.



New members will begin to be accepted. We will be conducting meet-n-greets and onboards with safety procedures in place.



If you aren't planning on re-activating your membership, please clear out your storage cart, flat file, footlocker, storage cubby or artwork in progress by September 15.



Art Gym Café will test online ordering for members and the public for pick-up only, with strict safety guidelines in place. Socially distanced seating will be available to members.

Things remaining the same:



Membership Fees, temporarily, will continue to be \$50/mo.



Practice social distancing by keeping 6' between you and others.



Masks are required to be worn by anyone inside the building.



Continue sanitizing your hands upon entering the building and sanitizing your area when finshed working.



The biggest thing remaining, **Make Art!**

Nothing brings us greater joy than cultivating a space for artists to create. As you have experienced over the past months, flexibility keeps you sane. We continue to strive to make Art Gym accessible but safe for those in our community. If you are unable or uncomfortable re-activating at this time, we understand. Feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns you might have.

- Art Gym Denver

WE CAN'T GO INTO THE OFFICE, SO WHY NOT COME DRAW OR PAINT?

THE SPACE IS SAFE AND SANITIZED

AND COMFORTABLE TO BE WORKING IN. JJ